## Assignment 8b Be Fruitful and Multiply

Name:	
Date:	
Color of Your Socks:	

#### **Directions**

- 1. Read Lesson 2, pages 15-18 of *The Talk: 7 Lessons to Introduce Your child to Biblical Sexuality* with your parent.
- 2. Answer the following questions on your own.
- 3. Check your answers with your parents.

### **Questions**

- 1. What is the name of the swimming cells that are inside a man's testicles?
- 2. What is the name of the special cells that are inside a woman's ovaries?
- 3. What happens when the cells mentioned above come together?
- 4. How do the swimming cells from a man get inside the woman's body to fertilize the egg?

5. Why does God want human beings to have babies?

## Assignment 10b Wonderfully Made

Name:	
Date:	
Favorite Food:	

#### **Directions**

- 1. Read Lesson 3, pages 20-23 of *The Talk: 7 Lessons to Introduce Your child to Biblical Sexuality* with your parent.
- 2. Answer the following questions on your own.
- 3. Check your answers with your parents.

- 1. Do you remember the part of the mom's body in which a baby is implanted?
- 2. What is the full amount of time a baby can live inside its mother?
- 3. How does a baby get all its food while it is growing in the mother?
- 4. How does the baby come out of its mother?

## Assignment 14a Two Become One Flesh

Name:	
Date:	
Third Favorite Color:	

#### **Directions**

- 1. Read pages 18-21 of How God Makes Babies.
- 2. Find Genesis 2:24 in the Bible and read this with your parent.
- 3. Find Mark 10:8 in the Bible and read this with your parent.

## **Questions**

1. Why do you think God decided to say that when a man and woman get married they become one flesh instead of two? What was God talking about?

2. If having sex makes two people become one, why would God not want us to do that with anyone except the person we are married to?

Assignment 14b	Name: Date:	
The Two Shall Become One Flesh		
	Favorite Hero:	
Directions		
<ol> <li>Read Lesson 4, pages 25-26 of <i>The Talk: Biblical Sexuality</i> with your parent.</li> <li>Be sure to read Genesis 2:18-25 in the Bi</li> <li>Answer the following questions.</li> </ol>		
Questions		
1. Do you think you'll be married some day	?	
2. If someone had sex with someone who they had sex with moved away or no long think that would feel?	ney were not married to, and then the person ger wanted to talk with them, how do you	
3. What words does the Bible use to describe two people when they have sex?	be this special bond that develops between	

4. Should someone have sex with a person they are not married to?

Assignment 16b You Shall Not Commit Adultery	Name:
	Date:
	Favorite Song:
Directions	

#### Directions

- 1. Read Lesson 5, page 27 of The Talk: 7 Lessons to Introduce Your child to Biblical Sexuality with your parent.
- 2. Be sure to read Exodus 20:1-2, and 12-17 in the Bible as well.
- 3. Answer the following questions.

- 1. Many people in the world do not follow God's commandments, even though His commandments are really instructions on how to have a full life. What would happen if everyone in the world stopped following God's commandments?
- 2. What is adultery?
- 3. Why do you think some people do commit adultery?

## Assignment 18 God's Purposes for Sex

Name:			
Date: _			
Toothb	rush Color:		
		_	

#### Lesson

#### Create New Life

You already know that the main reason God invented sex was for husbands and wives to be able to have babies and children. But there are more reasons for why God created sex to work the way it does.

#### **Bonding**

The word "bonding" means sticking two things together so that they cannot be separated again. You have already learned that God says when a man and woman have sex it makes them "become one" which is the same thing as bonding.

God designed humans in a way that when a person has sex, something happens in their brain that makes them feel bonded to whoever they are having sex with. It causes a husband and wife to want to stay together.

### For Husbands and Wives Only

Sex was designed to be only for husbands and wives. Sex bonds people together in a very powerful way, which is good. That is what God wants for a husband and wife. But it is not good to become bonded like this to anyone else. A bond as strong as this is only meant to be shared by a husband and wife.

#### Sex is Good

God invented sex. Sex was God's idea. Sex is designed for a husband and wife to enjoy together. Sex was designed to be a special thing a husband or wife shares with no one else but their spouse.

- 1. What is something you learned in this lesson you did not know before?
- 2. What is a question you have about what you learned in this lesson?
- 3. What is another example of things that can bond together? What makes these things bond?

# **Assignment 21a** Name: \_\_\_\_\_ **God Made My Body** Date: \_\_\_\_\_ Eye Color:\_\_\_\_\_ Lesson Read Psalm 139:13-14 from your Bible. Read the passage three times over to be sure you understand what it is saying before answering the questions below. **Questions** 1. How was your body made? 2. If you were talking to God, what would you tell Him you like about the body He made for you? 3. What are things you wish were different about the body He made for you? 4. What do you think your body will be like in heaven? 5. What are some ways you can show honor and respect to God through how you use or

treat your body

## Assignment 21b Bought with a Price

Name:	
Date:	
Hair Color:	

#### **Directions**

- 1. Read Lesson 7 on page 31 of *The Talk: 7 Lessons to Introduce Your child to Biblical Sexuality* with your parent.
- 2. Be sure to read 1 Corinthians 6:18-20 in the Bible as well.
- 3. Answer the following questions.

- 1. What do you think about the idea of having a glorious body like Jesus' resurrection body?
- 2. If God is the One who owns our bodies, how should we treat them?
- 3. Why is it important to follow God's rules about sex?

Assignment 23	
Don't Violate me	

Name:	
Date:	
Least Favorite Candy:	

#### **Directions**

- 1. Read Lesson 6 on page 29 of *The Talk: 7 Lessons to Introduce Your child to Biblical Sexuality* with your parent.
- 2. Be sure to read 2 Samuel 13:1-2, 6-14 in the Bible as well.
- 3. Answer the following questions.

- 1. How do you think Tamar felt after this thing happened with Ammon?
- 2. Has anyone ever tried to touch you in a sexual way?
- 3. What can you do if anyone does try to touch you in an inappropriate way?

Assignment 28 What I Know About God's Design	Name: Date: Name for a Pet Mouse:
Lesson	
In this lesson you will show what you have le life. Answer the questions below as best you	
You may use the book, <i>How God Makes Bal</i> remember them.	bies or The Talk to find answer if you cannot
Questions	
1. What is it that comes from a dad that Go	d uses to make a new baby?
2. Where in the man's body does this come	from?
3. What is it that comes from a mom that G	od uses to make a new baby?
4. Where in the woman's body does this con	me from?
5. Where does the answer from #1 meet and	d join with the answer from #3?
6. When these join together they create new will become a baby. What is this tiny ball	

7. How long does it usually take a baby to grow big enough inside the mother to be born?

## Assignment 28 What I Know About God's Design

## **ANSWER SHEET**

Ar	nswers
1.	What is it that comes from a dad that God uses to make a new baby?
	sperm
2.	Where in the man's body does this come from?
	testicles
3.	What is it that comes from a mom that God uses to make a new baby?
	eggs
4.	Where in the woman's body does this come from?
	ovaries
5.	Where does the answer from #1 meet and join with the answer from #3?
	fallopian tubes or uterus
6.	When these join together they create new life, starting with a tiny ball of cells that will become a baby. What is this tiny ball of cells called? <i>embryo</i>
7.	How long does it usually take a baby to grow big enough inside the mother to be born?
	9 months